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Another season of cherry blossoms has come and
gone! This vyear's blooms seemed even more
spectacular than last year, and we had a string of
lovely warm days with blue sky to enjoy them. Even
though we weren’t able to hold hanami parties again
this year, walking along the Kii river bank under a
blanket of cherry blossoms in the early morning and
late evening when they were lit up was very special.
Now that the weather is warmer, we are holding as
many events outdoors as we can! This month we are
holding a camp cooking event at Makinoharu
Campground, combining Japanese and Australian
camp cooking to make a delicioious meal! We'll learn
how to make cooking utensils out of bamboo and use
them to cook a full course meal, including Australian
damper bread cooked over the fire, a rice dish cooked
in our own handmade bamboo steamers, and toasted
marshmallow s'mores to finish offl Come along and join
us in an outdoor cooking adventure!
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